MEMORANDUM FOR CONSIDERATION

TO: FCC REVIEWING ENGINEER
FROM: JIM HAYNES
SUBJECT: FREQUENCY RANGES AND CELLULAR WARNING LABEL

FCC ID: AMWUB299

Please note that the Frequency Range(s) entered under the Equipment Specifications are
duplicates of our original application submission. However, in reviewing the Grant of
Equipment Authorization (issued March 19, 1999) it appears that the frequencies below
29 MHz were omitted from the Grant. Possibly, this was deleted from the original grant
due to the fact that the frequencies between .52 MHz and 1.72 MHz are considered the
standard AM broadcast band and not subject to this type of Equipment Authorization.
Therefore, when comparing the Frequency Range(s) of this application against the FCC’s
database, they may not completely agree.

Additionally, the Cellular Modification Warning Label mandated pursuant to new Part
15.121(f)(1) is not an “ID Label” but we could not find a more suitable exhibit heading to
upload this drawing. Therefore, the label is being uploaded under the Exhibit Type as an
“ID Label & Location Info”.

Please contact the undersigned if you need any further clarification on this matter.
Regards,

J/W

Haynes
Umden Engineering Services

Tel. (843) 394-3852 or email = jhaynes@uniden.com



